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I strongly oppose this anti-democratic bill. Our longstanding vote-by-mail system here 

in Oregon has been proven to increase voter turnout and engagement in our 

elections. The only reason anyone would seek to change how we vote in Oregon is 

so that our votes can be manipulated electronically. 


